
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 3/4/2013 1:28:32 PM
Subject: RE: Sumter Legislative Day

This is Wednesday, March 6th at 11:30 AM. I wanted to make sure you saw that it did not make it onto the public
schedule in time for distribution. I've emailed Murrell Smith and Sen. McElveen to let them know it's confirmed since 
that's who we had scheduling requests from.

Leigh

From: LeMoine, Leigh
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 11:36 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine 
Subject: Sumter Legislative Day 

Katherine-

I called Sen. McElveen and he directed me to Will Holmes who is handling the schedule for Sumter Legislative Day. 
The Governor will speak to the group at 11:30 am here in the Statehouse, 1st floor lobby. Will you please notify the 
legislative delegation as well?

Thank you,
Leigh

Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
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